
 

 

NUCLEAR MEDICINE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES 

April 9, 2010 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Amy Hudspeth – Chairperson, Marilyn Glidewell, Larry Rauscher, 
Deidra Parker, Dr. Byrd, Kelly Battey, Ed Smith 

EX-OFFICIO’S PRESENT:  Mark Rowh, Bill Crawford, Jerry Moller, Barbara Gray, Cherie 
Clifton, Kim Crowley 

1. Welcome – Hudspeth welcomed everyone to the meeting and introductions were made 
 around the table.  

2. Minutes – The minutes of the October 29, 2009, meeting were approved as written. 

3. Continuing Health Care Education – Crowley reported the Radiography Symposium will 
 be held the first weekend in October, and Nuclear Medicine will be added to the agenda.  

4. Division Advisor/Counselor – Amarillo College has a record enrollment this year! 
 April12 registration will start for summer and fall semesters.  Spring Fling is May 6 and 
 will be held at the West Campus where students, staff and faculty will play games, listen 
 to music and enjoy a great lunch together.   

5. Student Representative Report – Battey asked why students getting an AAS in Nuclear 
 Medicine have to have the same amount of clinic hours at those getting a BAAS in 
 Nuclear Medicine?  Rowh will find the answer to that question and get back to Battey.  
 Rowh added that Battey is a very good student who is self-driven in the classroom and 
 the clinic. 

6. Director’s Report – Rowh gave everyone a handout on the NM program 5-year pass rate 
 (1st attempt).  As of 2015, there will be no more “fast trackers” entering the program.  
 Also, the programs site visit will be June 21 & 22.  Rowh gave everyone a copy of the 
 Accreditation Standards for Nuclear Medicine Technologist Education and pointed out 
 the information on page 7 under Curriculum, C2.1 & C2.2.   

7. Affiliation Reports 



 A. Amarillo Diagnostic Clinic – Students are doing well, just trying to keep them  
  busy! 

 B. Amarillo Heart Group – Absent 

 C. Amarillo Medical Specialists – Absent 

 D. Baptist St. Anthony’s Hospital – Student are doing well and staying busy! 

 E. Cardinal Health Pharmacy – Absent 

 F. Cardiology Center of Amarillo – Students are doing well!  The center will be  
  receiving a new PET in July.  

 G. Harrington Cancer Center - Everything is going well. 

 H. Northwest Texas Hospital – Business has picked up – the students are doing well. 

 I. VA Hospital – Everything is going well. 

8. Clinical Manager – Gray gave the affiliations a big thank you for all their support! 

9. Medical Director – Dr. Byrd thanked everyone for their continued support.  

10. Adjournment - Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 a.m. 

 


